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EMSC 2021 SUMMER OUTDOOR RECREATION - UPDATE 

Date: June 3, 2021 

To: 2021 Outdoor Recreational Participants 

CC: Staff, Board Members  

FROM: Feras Alyousef, Recreational Coordinator 

Subject: 2021 Summer Outdoor Recreation 

Good afternoon eagles, 
 
I hope this message finds you and your family well. 
 
As you are aware, The Government of Ontario announced on May 20th, 2021, that the 
province has released a new three-step re-opening framework. The First Step of the new 
opening framework is set to launch on June 14th, 2021. As it only allows organized team 
sport training with up to 10 participants.  
 
With this new framework in place, we are one step closer to returning to the beloved game we 
have all missed. However, in phase 2 of the framework, it allows us to conduct games and 
competition. Unfortunately, due to the current phase in place, we have delayed the start of 
the Outdoor Recreational Season to a new tentative start date of July 7th, 2021. As a 
result of the program's new tentative dates, we have pushed all scheduled payments to 
June 15th, 2021.  
 
We will continue to monitor Peel-Health regulations and work with Ontario Soccer, our 
governing body. We will provide updates to our members as necessary if any changes are 
made to the schedule.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, we ask that you contact our Customer Service 
team at customerservice@erinmillssoccer.com. 
 
Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Feras Alyousef, Recreational Coordinator 

Erin Mills Soccer Club 

For More Information on Programs, Click here 
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